
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Exciting science learning was happening throughout the school all week. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

We had the most fantastic Science 

Week! 

‘Blue Planet’ was a brilliant theme 

and it helped us to learn lots of 

things in science. 

We were brilliant scientists and used 

our science skills throughout the 

week. 

On Monday we had a launch 

assembly where every class were 

given a pet goldfish from the PTA.  

 

 

Mr Sabin, our science 

governor, came to visit. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Year 2 were visited by some marine biologists who came to talk about pollution in our oceans. 

We went on an amazing visit to the Sealife Centre where we could see lots of real life sea 

creatures.  We learnt lots of facts about them and were able to see for ourselves how they are 

adapted to live in the sea. 

Science ambassadors from the Junior School and Mr Fox came to help us with our science 

investigations. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

On Friday every class displayed their learning in the hall and we were able to go and see all the 

brilliant science that had been going on all week. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To finish off the week, parents were invited into school to see what fantastic science learning 

we had been doing all week. 


